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Friday 27 September 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 

Open evening: Thursday 3 October 2019 from 5.00pm to 7.30pm 
 
Our Open Evening for prospective Year 7 girls and their families takes place next week.  As 
you will appreciate, it is a very important event, and a lot of time goes into preparing for it. 
On Thursday 3 October 2019, your daughter will be  dismissed after period 5 at 2.10pm in 
order to give sufficient time for staff to prepare all the classrooms.  
 
Your daughter might be helping during the evening as a tour guide, or supporting in a 
specific department.  If this is the case, she will be given a letter of consent for you to sign 
and return.  We will require your permission for her to be in school until 7.30pm and clarity 
about the arrangements you have made for her to go home afterwards.  
 
If you are a parent who would like to come in and support the Parent Partnership stand in 
our Dining Plaza, please let me know.  It is always good to have parents supporting our 
open evening and sharing your experience and views with potential new families.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to showcasing our wonderful 
school.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 


